
April 13th 2018

Dear Shareholder,
Re: Bahamas Waste Limited (“the Company”) Online 2017 Annual Report 

We are pleased to announce that the Company will be placing its 2017 Annual Report on its Web
Site, and it will be possible for you to view the report online at www.bahamaswaste.com, by April
13th, 2018.

The presentation of this information online replaces the mailing of the physical copies of the Annual
Report to all shareholders.

Should you require a printed copy of the Annual Report, you may obtain one free of charge by
 contacting our offices by telephone  #: (242) 361-6841 or at the Bahamas Central Securities Depository
(242) 322-5573.

Enclosed in this package for your review are the proxy materials provided for shareholders in advance
of the Company’s Annual General Meeting.

Sincerely,

Robert V. Lotmore Francisco de Cardenas

Corporate Secretary/Treasurer Managing Director
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